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*Happy Thanksgiving - the Studio will be closed Nov 20-25 for Thanksgiving Break *Also a reminder we will not have
classes on Oct 31 for Halloween

*QOur Christmas Benefit Concert- SHARE A LITTLE CHRISTMAS — will be Dec 16" at the BRHS Auditorium— We are
collecting New Pajamas and books as well as collecting canned food for the Tremonton Food Pantry. Most classes from

Tanglewood will be performing as well as other groups from the Valley and Santa will be there for pictures. We will be
collecting canned food for the Tremonton food bank and have a Bake Sale. Black Friday is a great time to buy PJ’s to
donate! The PJ’s, books and cash will be donated to the New Hope Crisis Center (Women'’s shelter) in Brigham. The
schedule for when your student will be performing will be emailed and given out at Parent’s Week. Our GOAL is for
every family to donate at least one pair of PJ’s!! Please invite family, friends and neighbors to come watch, but some
goodies and donate books, food or pajamas.

*We will send a Scholastic Book order off on Nov 17" —they have many books for as low as $1 is you would like to
order some for the Share a Little Christmas or for yourself — order forms will be in the foyer or you can order online —

online order number is GLI6K. Scholastic.com, go to parents, then order from flyers, set up an account and you can
order awesome books for any age!(You are welcome to order for family members anytime)

*Costume deposits were due by the end of Oct — if you have not yet made your deposit please do so ASAP ($50 for all
recreational classes-that is your total cost, $65 deposit for all competitive classes- Thanks)

*T-shirts —if you have paid for but not received a shirt please email me. All Gym classes, Guitar students and Karate
students (if you do not have a karate uniform) will also need a t-shirt. They will wear them for the Share a Little
Christmas performance, pictures (March 12,13,14) and the Spring Shows (May 10,11 & 18) We have them in the office if
you still need to get one or we will do a new order the end of January.

*Parent’s Week will be Nov 27-Dec 31, this is for parents and space is limited so please leave siblings’ home. We will be
working on our 1%t Gymnastics Evaluation and Dance Pass offs and the staff will explain what we are working on to
parents. We will talk about costumes, shows ect as well as Share a Little Christmas.

* Popcorn Fund Raiser will be delivered on Thursday Nov 16" by 11:30 am — if you have orders please be at Tanglewood

to help put orders together at 11:30. If you cannot be there to put your order together at 11:30 contact Kari. All popcorn
must be picked up on Thursday Nov 16%.

*If you are interested in a Tanglewood Hoodie or Adult shirt please email Kari before Nov 17™" — Hoodies are $35,
Adult/Youth t-shirts are $12. These are a different design then the black ones that the Gym classes ect are getting.
Everyone is welcome to order!! They make fun Christmas gifts.

*Competition Teams — remember to go to Titan Sports to order your warm ups!!



Tanglewood Tots November — Thanksgiving/Home and Family
Week 1 - Nov 1-3

Monday and Tuesday will be our Halloween Party! Wednesday and Thursday we will introduce Thanksgiving and talk
about the Pilgrams and why we celebrate Thanksgiving. We are so thankful for our home and families and we are going
to talk about them too! It is Autumn or Fall and the leaves have all fallen off the trees. We will paint our hand to make a
fall tree and use our fingertips to make the leaves, then we will hang them in our room. Some of our leaves will be
YELLOW - our new color. We will play with real leaves in our sensory bin — they are smooth, and bumpy, and crunchy
and more! We will sort them by color too! Our new letter for this week is G — Gordo Gorilla! What else starts with G?
Friday STEAM Classes will investigate pumpkins and do a dot-to-dot pumpkin. Our science experience will be dancing
pumpkins and turkeys — what fun!

Week 2 — Nov 6-10

The letter H — hurray for Honey Horse. Horses can be the color BROWN — we will paint Honey Horse with Chocolate
pudding — yum. Clifford will tell us more about Autumn leaves and then we will do rubbings with leaves. We will talk
about our homes and build a home with shapes. We will do our itty Bitty SQUARE book and find and taste different kinds
of square crackers. Our Nursery Rhythm is There Was an Old Woman that lived in a Shoe and we will draw our home and
family on the back. On Friday we will make a balloon turkey and fly them on a string and do an ABC turkey worksheet as
we practice our cutting skills. We will do November birthdays on Wednesday and Thursday.

Week 3 — Nov 13-17

The letter | — Inny Inch Worm. | is also a vowel so he has 2 sounds. Clifford will tell us about being Thankful and we will
do a worksheet about being thankful and practice our counting. It’s nearly Thanksgiving so we will talk about what we
eat on Thanksgiving and make a cherry pie. We will also do a dot paper Turkey. We will play a Turkey game and send
some papers home to do over the break. Friday, Nov 17%" is our Field Trip to Kent’s Market. Meet us at 11:30 to see
where our Thanksgiving dinner comes from! HAPPY THANKSGIVING!!!

No Classes Nov 20-25

Dance - Side steps, Side heel digs, eleve’, echappe’ Life Skills — Volley Ball
Snacks — Week 1 Nov 1-2 Week 2 Nov 5-10 Week 3 13-17

M/W AM Henley Emmett R Kooper

M/W PM Madisyn Zayden Mahrya

T/Th AM Logan Duke Waylon

T/Th PM Randee Briggs Kora



